UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 208565-0001

SEP 2 0 1008

-

Bell Atla, %= Federal Service Systems
Attn: Mr. Michael { serman

1710 “H” Street, N.W.

9th Floor

Washingten, D.C. 20006

Dear Mr. Silverman:

Subject: Closeout of Contract No. NRC-39-88-240

We have reviewed the su.ject contract file documentation and have determined that all actions
have been completed.

Total payment in the amount of $12,622 891.28 has been accomplished. All obligations have
been met by the parties and the contract is officially closed out.
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